February PTO Minutes

· Gertrude Hawk Candy orders were due at the School by Friday, February 12th.  The candy should arrive the week of March 22nd. 

· The yearbook committee is looking for a volunteer to work on getting the 5th grade baby photos in and together.  The Volunteer will help to keep track of who has submitted photos and send out reminders as necessary. 

· This year 5th graders will all receive a free yearbook.  Please be sure to get those baby photos in!   A yearbook order form as well as information about how to order/submit Happy Ads will be sent out on March 22nd.  This form will also include directions about how to submit the Happy Ads or candid photos directly onto the yearbook website.   

· [bookmark: _GoBack]A link for the pre-recorded Valleyview Rocks! will be posted in classroom content on Schoology.

· The next PTO meeting will be March 2nd @ 6:30pm.


